
Welcome back to Term 4.  Spring is here and the end of year is near. We look forward to
enjoying the final few months of learning for 2024 with you all as we reflect on all the amazing

achievement and growth throughout the year.  

This term’s learning: 

Literacy
Continuing with stage 7.4 of LLLL and into the final stage of 7.5, students will be challenged with

more alternative sounds and letter combinations and recognising when to appropriately use
them in their writing. We have seen fantastic progress in the last term and are excited to see

what's to come. We will dive deeper into our reading comprehension abilities using a range of
different texts.

 Mathematics
In Maths, we move into division and fractions and revisit our place value knowledge preparing for
Year 2. We will continue to practise our number fluency by subitising and skip counting daily, and

revisiting previously learnt topics. 

 RRRR
This term in our Resilience Rights and Respectful Relationships Unit students will be completing
their learning about Gender & Identity (Unit 7) and Positive Gender Relations (Unit 8). Following

this we will be working on skills and strategies for building friendship and how to be a good
friend.

Science- Earth and Space 
Look Up and Around! This term students will learn and observe changes that occur in the sky
and landscape, including short-term, seasonal and weather patterns. Later in the term, we will

also explore some physical and chemical changes using light, sound and heat energy.
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November 4th 
Curriculum day

November 5th 
Melbourne Cup public holiday

November 18th
Professional Practice Day -
Student Free 

November 20th
Colour Fun Run

December 2nd - 6th
Year 1 & 2 Swimming week 

December 5th 
Christmas Concert

December 11th
Class Parties

December 16th
Step Up Day

December 19th
End of term sausage sizzle 

December 20th 
End of Term - 1.30pm dismissal

Hat Time!
High UV season is here, so hats are a must even

when it is cloudy. Please make sure your child has a
broad brimmed, well labelled school hat.

Nightly Reading
Nightly reading continues all the way through the

year and every night counts! Keep up the incredible
work. 

Birthdays
We love celebrating birthdays with our students and
making their special day memorable! To ensure that
we maintain a safe and healthy environment for all

children, we kindly ask that no food be sent to
school for birthday celebrations. We are mindful of

various dietary restrictions, allergies, and our school’s
wellness policy, and this helps us create an inclusive

environment for everyone.
If you’d like, you can still make your child's day

special by sending non-food items like a favorite
book to share with the class, fun pencils, or stickers.

Thank you so much for your understanding and
support in helping us maintain a safe and joyful

environment for all students!

Reminders

Important dates


